
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2021 

 

Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 

“Therefore with joy shall ye draw water out of the wells of salvation.” (Isaiah 12:3) 

We are pleased to send you this report from Guatemala for May 2021. God is good to us, and we 

praise Him for His blessings in the good times and the bad. 

We are going full speed ahead with the new work in Santa Elena Barillas, Villa Canales. One door 

has closed there; but when it closed, another door opened right away, and we have not missed a 

step. We take that to be a direct result of your prayers, and we praise God for it.  

God has also opened a door for us in another place in the village of Las Margaritas, Santa Rosa, 

which is about 30 kilometers away from Cristo Rey. This is a completely different area but also with 

the same need.  

In both places, God has given us a meeting place and people to disciple. Please pray for these 

new works: Santa Elena Barillas and Las Margaritas. Pray that God will raise up a self-sustaining, 

separated, soul-winning, baptized body of believers in both places. 

We gladly report that the works in Cristo Rey and San Jose Pinula are also doing quite well, also in 

answer to prayer. Your prayers and support are keeping us going strong.  

Last Note: Please pray for my daughter Lucy (Tabitha Daniela). She will have an operation on her 

right breast. Her last examination or consultation will be at the end of May. Thank you for your 

prayers and support. 

In Christ, 

Angel and Noemi Lopez 

Guatemala 

 


